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Dear Mr McMullan, 

The Casement author Séamas O Síocháin told me of your collection of Roger Casement documents and books, which he quotes and references in his excellent biography. Indeed he recently provided me with a copy of some of the notes he made during his visit of inspection. 
I also became aware from press reports in 2006 of your archive when you mentioned it in a debate in Moyle District Council saying you had a large collection of Casement papers and books which had never been put on exhibition.
My request to you is to be allowed to see and read the letters and articles you have in your possession and look over the books. I know some of the items like Ada McNeill’s memoir, which I have seen, are also in the NYPL in copy form and indeed have been copied on to the NLI. 
You may be aware of my own 2002 publication in this regard. Although not always sympathetic to Casement's politics, I respect him and wish to see his efforts and achievements properly recorded and made as widely available as possible.
I drove the Nobel prize winning author Mario Llosa Vargas around Co Antrim to Ballymena and the Glens a couple of years ago while he separately visited Patrick Casement at Magherintemple. I maintain cordial relations with the family there. Many of their documents (and other items) have been copied into PRONI through the efforts of Patrick and his brother Hugh and I and he have transcribed a large number.
The story of where Casement’s letters, both from him and to him, and related documents are now, how they were collected, and in many cases obtained by public repositories like the NLI, PRONI and NYPL is fascinating in itself. 
I am particularly interested in establishing the provenance of Casement material and attach a list I have made of the NLI’s accessions. It is partial and incomplete but interesting as far as it goes. 
In a small way, with the help of Hugh Casement and others, I have been trying both to list and in a number of cases make electronic transcriptions of key letters. That is of course a mammoth task. I attach, for example, my transcriptions of Roger Casement’s letters to Bulmer Hobson.
Previously I have called for something like a Casement documentation centre in North Antrim, perhaps in Ballymena where he spent more time in his youth than elsewhere in Ireland. 
In relation to provenance, I have wondered if your documentation is the material I saw displayed at Garron Tower at the John Hewitt Summer School in July 1999 where I and others like Kenneth Griffith and Ulick O’Connor spoke. At the time I did not know enough of the archive in general to take note of what I saw there. Similarly I recall Hugh Casement telling of books and perhaps papers that once belonged to the Clarke family (‘Benmore’) and wonder what became of them.
Hoping to hear from you
Yours sincerely
Jeffrey Dudgeon
